
Announcement for the forthcoming IAEC meeting 

 

The upcoming IAEC Meeting is scheduled on 26th July 2025.  

Investigators are requested to send their proposals in Form B with covering letter 
addressed to the Chairperson Dr. Sandhya Kamat, Prof and Head, Department of 
Pharmacology and Therapeutics. 

For enquiries call Dr. Shruti Bhide, Member Secretary  

 


